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Year 6 Residential Trip, Conway Centre, Anglesey —
25t-27t" September 2024

Dear families,

We are all looking forward to our residential trip. The weather forecast is variable so please make sure the children
have lots of warm clothes. The trip this year will be led by Miss Eyres with the support of Mrs Stones, Mr Ryan and
Mrs Senior.

The arrangements are as follows;

Wednesday 25th September

9.00 am Children can arrive at school and take their luggage straight to the hall

9.30am Deadline for children to arrive at school

10.00 am Coach departs from school

11.30 am Arrive at Conway Centre in Menai

11.30 am Lunch at Conway Centre

(Children must bring own packed lunch and re-usable water bottle)

12.30 am Enter rooms/fire safety etc.

1.00 pm Afternoon activity. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for this activity -joggers, long

sleeved t-shirt, trainers/boots and don’t forget their Menai hoodies!

Thursday 26th September

All Day Activities

Friday 27th September

9.00 amMorning Activities

12.00 pm Lunch

1.30 pm Coach departs Menai

3.15 pm Arrive at Mount for collection (estimated)

Final reminders:

1. Please see attached kit lists. We would recommend sending the children with old clothes as they are likely to get
dirty. A waterproof coat and long sleeved tops are essential. Many activities such as zip wire and high ropes require a

long sleeved top. The children are doing a number of water sports so will require a number of changes of clothes.

2. Don’t forget to pack a large towel and toiletries. Every year, somebody forgets these.

Mount Primary School. Respect yourself, respect others, respect our world.
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3. Your child will need at least two pairs of old walking shoes or trainers.
4. All medicines must be labelled and medical form filled in. Medication should be brought to the school office by
18/9/24 so it can be checked. Team leaders will keep a list of these and ensure that they are stored securely. If your

child needs travel sickness medication, this must be handed in to the office and a green form filled in.

5. Please ensure clothes are labelled. These should be in a main bag with a luggage label. Children should also pack
their kit list.

6. Your child will need a hand luggage bag containing their packed lunch, a drink, magazines, book etc.

7. Children are allowed up to £10.00 spending money. Please put this in a labelled wallet/purse. This will be the child’s
responsibility during the trip. At the centre there is a tuck shop and an opportunity to buy souvenirs.

8. No mobile phones or other electrical items are allowed. If brought, these will be confiscated and looked after by
staff until we return home.

9. Disposable cameras are allowed. Children need to be aware and will be reminded by staff, they are not to take
photographs in their bedrooms.

10. If we are delayed on the return journey we will contact you via School Spider. Please ensure that the school office
has your correct mobile telephone number.

We will be taking some photographs while we are away which we will share on Dojo as and when we are able to. We
will only be able to photograph your child if you have filled in the school permission form.

We are looking forward to a great trip!
Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Z. Byrne
Headteacher



